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31st October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you are aware Christmas is on the horizon and we have an exciting opportunity to create a 
Christmas card for the Lincolnshire Police Annual Christmas Card Competition. This year they are 
handing over the theme to pupils. They would like pupils to use their imagination to design the 
force a Christmas card that will then be sent to selected partners of the Chief Constable, Police 
Crime Commissioner (PCC) and force wide. From all of the entries there will be three selected 
winners from across the county, they are as follows, 
  

• Chief Constable Award 
• PCC Award 
• Combined Winner 

  
Each winner will have their design made into a card that is distributed across the county, they will 
also receive a framed copy of their card, along with an Alsatian cuddly toy to be presented as soon 
as possible after the winners have been released. 
  
The competition is open to all pupils in our school. All entries are required to be the following,  
  

• Drawn in colour 
• Drawn on the official entry form (please ask your child’s class teacher for this)  
• With name, age and school on the form  
• Scanned (at 300ppi) and sent to youthengagement@lincs.police.uk  

 
The closing date is Friday 8th November at 1700 (5pm).  
 
Good luck!  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Harper  
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